
Minutes of the Committee Meeting of the Mid Sussex Triathlon Club 
Virtual Meeting via Zoom, 1/6/20   8pm 

 

Committee  Online Present: 
 
Angela Murray- Chairman 
Jeremy Paine- Vice Chair 
Esther Clutton - Club secretary  
Clair Hunt -Treasurer 
Jason Brown -Membership Secretary 
Jo Fleming-Race Director  
Steve McMenamin-Volunteer 
coordinator/Kit  
Martin Shoesmith-Member without portfolio 
(TriFest/BAR) 
 

Committee Apologies: 
Jean Fish- Welfare Officer 
Mike Hook- Webmaster 
Roger Smith- Press Officer 
Ricci Lennon- Member without portfolio 
Neil Giles- Head Coach 
Julie Williams -Open Water Swimming 
Callum Murray- Juniors 
Hannah Droscher- Social Secretary 
Paul Richardson-Member without portfolio 
(TriFest) 
 
 
 

 
 

 
2.Minutes of Previous Meeting 
The Minutes of the previous meetings were agreed 

3.Coaching and Training Matters- Neil Giles (apologies) 
All sessions are cancelled. A virtual spin session has been made available to members 
delivered by Barry David and Jo Fleming. M.Shoesmith thanked both for their time and 
input supporting members in their training. 
 
 
4.Juniors Callum Murray -​Sent apologies. Nothing to comment on 
 

5.Welfare ​- Jean Fish sent apologies. Nothing to comment on. 

6.Open Water Swimming​ Julie Williams (Sent apologies)  
The reservoir is closed until further notice. DutyMan system is on hold. Weirwood reservoir is open 
on Tuesday and Thursday evenings and Saturday mornings with three sessions available. £10 
membership and £6 a swim. Divers Cove is also open near Godstone. Some members are swimming 
down in Brighton in small socially distanced groups as outlined by the Govt guidelines. 

7.Events​ (Duathlon/Trifest/BAR) M Shoesmith/ P Richardson 
The Duathlon which was scheduled for 10/5/20 is cancelled. As things stand it is unlikely that the 
TriFest will go ahead in late August. The BAR is currently  cancelled (but creative ways to deliver a 
virtual BAR are being investigated). 
 
8.Club Race ​Jo Fleming  
The club race is booked for 13/9/20 at the Triangle. Jo will wait for further Govt  and BTF  updates 
and guidance. Majority favoured a full refund from the last meeting .Decision- Full refund to be 
offered if the event is cancelled. 
 



9.Volunteers​ S McMenamin - No action 

10.Club Website​ Mike Hook -  No Action 

11.Membership​ Jason Brown  

Membership has picked up slowly. Currently 113 members. Membership  details have been cleaned 
up on the website. Members who have not renewed their membership have another 3-4 weeks  (End 
of June) included on the Social Media groups. 

12. Treasurer Report​ Clair Hunt. Two members who had paid the full membership (£40) will have 
the £20 credited to their swim credits for Open water swimming. 

13. Social Matters​ Hannah Droschler-Sent apologies. Nothing to report 

14.Club Chair Report ​Angela Murray  

Keep morale up and keep in contact. 

 
15 AOB​- Bobble hats have been 
ordered. 

 16.  Next Meeting​- 6/7/2020  

 

Meeting ended at 8.41pm 


